
Notice 

01.04.2018 

It is to inform all the constituent colleges/ Departments/Centers of 

Adesh University that in view of the advice received from the 

Department of Higher Education, Govt of Punjab, the teaching in all the 

constituent colleges/departments/ centers will remain suspended on 

02.04.2018.  

Registrar 


